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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Techlahoma Foundation Secures $35,000 in Grants to Celebrate 10-Year Anniversary

Tulsa, OK—June 18, 2024—Techlahoma Foundation is thrilled to announce the receipt of a $25,000 grant from 
the Inasmuch Foundation and a $10,000 grant from Chesapeake Energy. These generous contributions, along 
with a recent $1,000 grant from the Kirkpatrick Foundation, will support Techlahoma's milestone celebration, 
"Decoding a Decade," marking the organization's 10-year anniversary.

Techlahoma's Executive Director, Emily Harden, expressed her gratitude for the support: "We are incredibly 
grateful to the Inasmuch Foundation, Chesapeake Energy, and the Kirkpatrick Foundation for their generous 
grants. This funding will not only help us celebrate our achievements over the past decade but also propel us 
towards our ambitious goal of raising $100,000 this year to continue our mission of enriching Oklahoma’s 
technologists through education, connection, and opportunity."

About "Decoding a Decade"

"Decoding a Decade" is a year-long celebration that highlights Techlahoma's journey and accomplishments 
since its inception in 2014. The funds raised through this initiative will be used to enhance Techlahoma's 
educational programs, support its user groups, and expand its impactful conferences.

About Techlahoma Foundation

Founded in 2014, Techlahoma Foundation is a non-profit organization dedicated to enriching Oklahoma’s 
technologists of all backgrounds through education, connection, and opportunity. Techlahoma mentors, 
supports, teaches, and leads user groups, workshops, and tech conferences involving a professional network 
of more than 6000 members and hundreds of volunteers. Its programs include OK Coders, annual conferences 
like 200OK and ThunderPlains, and numerous user groups that meet regularly to share knowledge and foster 
community.

Contact Information

For more information about Techlahoma or to learn how you can support "Decoding a Decade," please contact:

Emily Harden, Executive Director  
Techlahoma Foundation   
Phone: 539-302-7114  
Email: emilyharden@techlahoma.org  
Website: techlahoma.org
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